
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving comments 
on an application to the County of Monmouth for Open Space Trust Funds under the 
Monmouth County Municipal Open Space Grant Program. 
 
The meeting will be held on Monday, July 1, 2024 at 5:00 pm at Council Chambers in Borough 
Hall, 151 Navesink Ave, Highlands, NJ 07732. 
 
The Borough of Highlands desires to obtain Monmouth County Municipal Open Space Grant 
Program funds for Improvements to Frank Hall Park. Proposed improvements at Frank Hall Park 
(located at Miller Street, Block 40, Lot 17.01) include installation of new wooden fencing, bocce 
court, wooden bench, planting beds, new connection to existing path, outdoor fitness 
equipment, and a game table area. Written comments may also be submitted and will be 
accepted by the Municipal Clerk prior to the hearing date and time at 
clerk@highlandsborough.org. 
 
The public is invited to attend and participate. 
 
 
Nancy Tran, Municipal Clerk 


